
THE NATIVE GARDEN 
At R.H. Dana 



A new project is underway at R.H. Dana. A garden in need of T.L.C is 

finally getting a make-over. Trimming, watering and weeding helps bring 

some color to forgotten plants. Watch as this garden comes alive… 

SO MUCH POTENTIAL! 



This orange tree was revived 

and is now bearing fruit. 



A team of parents and 

students work together and 

provide the help necessary to 

make this project a success.   



The area was once covered in weeds but the cleanup revealed a beautiful 

space that can be used to develop an California native plant garden. 

Hopefully this garden will attract birds, butterflies, and other creatures, a 

place for students to learn surrounded by nature. 



 

 

 

 It took two days to clear the area and we could not have done it 

without our many brave volunteers. We will meet again to fill the 

space with native plants and welcome anyone who wants to 

participate. 







The kids take a 

well-deserved 

cookie break 

Some plants 

are already 

established… 

Others will 

soon be 

planted… 




